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Haley, Nikki

Heritage Library Closure

The Heritage Library will be closed for the week of October 10 -
14, hopefully to re-open on Monday, October 17, at

10:00am. Please check our website at www.HeritagelLib.org
for updates.

History Day, scheduled for Saturday, October 15, will be re-
scheduled on a later date.

All classes and programs that have been pre-paid will be
refunded.

If you have any questions or concerns, email us at
info@heritagelib.org.

nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov
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